
HIBERNIANS  ASKED  TO  JOIN
GUINNESS BOYCOTT

Bill  Donohue  comments  on  the
latest  developments  in  the
Catholic  League’s  boycott  of
Guinness:

Today we are contacting over 300 of the Ancient Order of
Hibernians  (AOH)  Divisions  asking  them  to  join  us  in  our
boycott of Guinness. Overall, we have collected 845 email
addresses from 287 AOH websites. We expect that many, if not
most, will endorse our campaign.

Guinness  is  not  going  to  get  away  with  disrespecting
Catholics, if only for one reason: we are not going away. By
pulling the plug on its sponsorship of the St. Patrick’s Day
Parade  in  New  York  City  the  night  before  the  march,  the
corporate bullies at Guinness showed their bigotry and their
cowardice. Not until they reinstate their sponsorship of the
parade will we call off the boycott.

 Contact  Alix  Dunn  at  Diageo,  parent  company  of
Guinness:  Alix.Dunn@diageo.com
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